
Dear sirs

I wish to make following reason for objection :

Firs Farm is a widely used local amenity and is an important part in mitigating against climate change. It's very 
accessible to those with disabilities. Additional traffic/parking/ pollution would negatively impact local 
residents already affected by A10.

Also the loss of valuable green space and additional dangerously high emissions (to power and run a 
crematorium) so close to schools and residents. There could also be the risk of water contamination with a 
crematorium on such a site. Not a progressive approach to climate change at all.

There are quite a few crematoria in North London as it is. All within driving and public transport distance. 
Other than a knee-jerk reaction to current (and hopefully temporary) circumstances, this makes very little sense 
and its proposed location even less so.

Please note my objections and re-consider your proposals which would negatively impact the area.


